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April 15, 2025 
 
Mayor Simon Yu and Prince George Council 
City of Prince George 
1100 Patricia Boulevard 
Prince George, BC V2L 3V9 
 
Email: mayoradmin@princegeorge.ca  
 
Dear Mayor Yu and Council Members:  
 
Re: Request for Letter of Support for North Central Local Government Association Resolutions 
 
At the April 8, 2025, Regular Meeting of Council, Dawson Creek City council passed the Following 
resolution: 
 
 “MOVED, SECOUNDED and CARRIED,  

That the Letter from Simon Yu, Mayor, City of Prince George (March 17, 2025) re: Request 
for Support of Proposed NCLGA Resolutions be received; further, that Council supports 
the submission of the following three resolutions to the North Central Local Government 
Association:  

• 2025 NCLGA Resolution - Conservation Officer Advocacy 
• 2025 NCLGA Resolution - Regional Secure Psychiatric Care Facility 
• 2025 NCLGA Resolution - Provincial Funding for Public Libraries.” 

 
The City of Dawson Creek is pleased to offer its support to these resolutions to be put forward 
by the City of Prince George for consideration at the upcoming 2025 NCLGA Convention. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Janice Anderson 
Deputy Corporate Officer 
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